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• Not consistent with transportation planning policies and plans • Generally consistent with transportation planning policies and plans.  
Reduced lane widths encourage slower traffic speeds, which in turn may 
encourage truck diversion.

• No change to natural heritage features and wildlife and wildlife habitat • Encroaches into minimum protection zones for locally significant 
wetlands and rare vegetation community. Unevaluated wetland 
community at Olde Base Line Road may experience direct loss. Minor 
extensions to culverts at watercourse crossings.

• No active transportation facilities which in turn does not provide an 
opportunity to promote a healthy (active),  age friendly and accessible 
environment

• Paved shoulders accommodate pedestrians and cyclists within rural 
cross-section, however paved shoulders may not be comfortable for all 
pedestrians and cyclists

• Does not fully conform with Region of Peel and Town of Caledon Official 
Plans and Growth Management Policies, however avoids negative impacts 
on cultural heritage features with no construction cost  

• Conforms with Region of Peel and Town of Caledon Official Plans and 
Growth Management Policies, however with low construction cost and 
temporary traffic impact due to construction staging.  Potential impacts 
to cultural heritage features can be avoided or mitigated.
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